The Drive-Home Newsletter
October 29th, 2017
Greetings wonderful LCC Parents! Sometimes, it is really hard to start a conversation about what happened in Church that day. Questions like “What did you learn today” get met with answers like “About GOD.” Hopefully, this newsletter is helpful in letting you know what the kids are learning about, as well as equipping you with questions to help go deeper in your family’s walk with GOD. GOD Bless!
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

This week in Sunday School
Abraham’s Covenant with GOD

Preschool: We played life-size board game where we had to follow a path and follow directions just like Abraham followed GOD’s instructions. We learned about a man who wanted to glorify GOD named Abraham. We got new names just like Abram did. We painted stars and tried to count them. 
· GOD created the world for his what?
· What is the name of the man who wanted to live for GOD’s glory?
K-2nd: Made torches and talked about the name of our church, a reminder of GOD’s covenant with Abraham. GOD promised to bless the whole world through Abraham. Even though Abraham was old, he was faithful. We made stars on black paper.
· Who was Abraham?
· What is a covenant?

3rd-5th: Simon says without saying Simon says. Explaining that GOD wants us to be obedient. Made torches representing GOD’s covenant with Abraham and the children. Journaled their top three blessing, they all said family. Prayed for a safe and productive Halloween. Did do the discussion video, talking about how it would be difficult to have a child at their grandparent’s age.
· Why is it important to be obedient?
· What blessings did you write down?
This week in Children’s Church
We acted out the story of the prodigal son and talked about the full story of the gospel. We reviewed what each stage of BLESS stood for and started practicing telling each other the gospel story.
· What is the story of GOD?

Coming up This Week
Join us for Wednesday night kid’s club this week! Dinner starts at 5:30 and programming starts at 6:15. Hope to see you there! 

November 5th: Operation Christmas Child Packing day! This year, we will be packing the boxes during Children’s Church and after Church to coincide with the Covenant’s Global Perspective Sunday!

Keep in Mind
[bookmark: _GoBack]November 19th: Parent’s night out! Drop your kids off after church for a time of crafts and Christmas stories! Lunch is $3 a kid or $5 per family. We will be having a Macaroni and Cheese mix in. Once you have dropped your kids off, have a great afternoon off! We’ll see you again at 4pm!

December 3rd: Kids will be singing Christmas Carols at Winchester house after church! No preparation needed, come and sing with us!

December 17: Kids will be singing in the Sunday service, we will start rehearsing the songs on Wednesday nights and Sunday mornings in November.

